FID: Response to Official Dispatch No. 493/QD-SGDHN
On June 4, 2024, Vietnam Enterprise Investment and Development JSC announced Official Dispatch No. 0406/2024/CVPD-FID on responding to Official Dispatch No. 493/QD-SGDHN as follows:
[bookmark: _GoBack]According to Clause 1, Article 10, Circular No. 96/2020/TT-BTC dated November 16, 2020, of the Ministry of Finance on guiding the information disclosure on the securities market: "A public company must publish its audited Annual Financial Statements within 10 days from the date when the audit company signs the audit report, but not exceeding 90 days from the end of the fiscal year." Therefore, the Company must disclose information about the Separate and Consolidated Financial Statements 2023 audited by an approved audit company before March 31, 2024.
On May 6, 2024, the Company signed a contract with UHY Auditing & Consulting Company Limited to audit the Financial Statements 2024. Our Company is currently coordinating with the audit company to issue the Separate and Consolidated Financial Statements as soon as possible.
